
PUBLIC NOTICE  

The New Brunswick Housing Authority (NBHA) has prepared a Revised Annual Plan for the fiscal 

year beginning July 1, 2024 and ending on June 30, 2025.    

The Plan can be viewed at the offices of the NBHA at 7 Van Dyke Ave, New Brunswick, NJ 

Monday through Thursday from 8 am – 5 pm through September 11, 2024, and is also available 

on NBHA’s website at: https://newbrunswickhousing.org/.  The public Is invited to comment on 

the Plan. The NBHA must receive written comments on the Plan through Wednesday, 

September 11, 2024, by midnight through e-mail at (mmartinez@nbnjha.org) or regular mail.   

A public hearing on the Plan will be held at NBHA at the address above on Thursday, September 

12, 2024, between 3:00 – 4:00 pm.  To request language or other accommodations for any 

aspect of the process, please contact mmartinez@nbnjha.org. 

 


